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Good morning Ms. Mercier, I have completed my financial statement for 2023. Upon reviewing 
my previous statements I thought I had completed the 2023. When I realized last week, that I had 
not, I tried getting on the PDC site to make appropriate changes but was unable too. Today I was 
able to get through security on my computer to complete the form. I hope this resolves any filing 
issue. 
 
Rob 
Sent from my iPhone 
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